CHA Volleyball Players & Families,

I hope this letter finds you happy and well! MHSAA has given us some great news with social distancing and some special guidelines we are able to start conditioning for the volleyball season.  This year may look different but we have some pretty amazing things happening within our volleyball program. We are excited to start and see your smiling faces on the court soon.

This year we are hoping to have a varsity, junior varsity, and middle school teams. We will be starting conditioning on July 6th from 9-10 am, conditioning will be Monday thru Thursday on CHA’s soccer fields so please dress for weather. Players must bring their own water bottle; NO SHARING is allowed be ready to practice. Players will not be allowed in the school building and are asked to leave immediately following practice.

I am truly excited that we are able to start our season and can’t wait to see you all soon.  If you have any please feel free to get a hold of any of the coaching staff. 


Thank you,
Varsity Coach Thomasa Elkins 
JV Coach Kristin Burke
Middle School Coach Kate Dupuis
Athletic Director Aimee Whittaker  
 
